
Weekly Newsletter 

17th January 2025 

Dates for your Diary 

KS1 Sports Club Starts 

13th January 2025 

 

KS2 Sports Club Starts 

15th January 2024 

 

Commando Dave After School Club 

16th January 2025 

 

School Photograph Day 

Tuesday 21st January 2025 

 

Astronauts School linking Network Project 

Wednesday 22nd January 2025 

 

Message from Miss Mirza 

At the end of another successful term at 
Deepdale, I would like to start by 

congratulating the whole school community in 
everything that we have achieved since we 

started in September. From academic thriving 
to sporting success and many other 

achievements, each and everyone of us has 
something to be proud of.  

One particular highlight this term has been 
Max Whitlock’s visit—our children showed their 
excellence when interviewed by ITV Granada 

and loved seeing Max demonstrating his skills.  

I would like to wish everyone a restful break 
over the next two weeks and would like to 
wish those who are celebrating a lovely 

Christmas.  

Finally, I would like to wish Mrs Johnston the 
greatest success as she begins her Deputy 

Headship in January.  

I look forward to seeing everyone on Monday 
6th January at 8:45am.  

 

Miss Mirza  

Headteacher: Miss N Mirza ●  01772 795586 ●   

www.deepdalecommunityprimary.co.uk ●  parents@deepdale.lancs.sch.uk  ●  

@DeepdalePrimary ●  



Pupil Premium and Free School 
Meals 

 

If you think your child might be 
eligible for pupil premium and 

have not already registered, please 
click the link below. The holiday 
vouchers can only be issued to 
children who are registered.  

 

CLICK HERE 

This Week 

1st— Dolphins 98.1% 

2nd — Goldfinches 98.% 

3rd— Tigers 97.9% 

Leave in Term Time 

Please remember that school are unable to 
authorise holidays or any other leave during 
term time.  The law requires children to be at 

school as much as possible. Please try to ensure 
that any visits abroad are made during the 
school holidays, being absent from school 
during term time may result in Lancashire 
County Council issuing fines or initiating 

prosecutions.  

Winter Safety  Reminder 

As we prioritise everyone’s safety during the winter season, we kindly 
remind you to use the gritted paths when dropping off and collecting 

your children. These paths are treated to prevent slips and falls, ensuring 
a safe environment for all. Thank you for your cooperation and support. 

MEDICINES IN SCHOOL / POLITE REMINDERS 
As you are aware of the school policy that only prescribed medicines can be 
administered by school. Please follow the procedure below: 

•  Once you know your child requires medicine in school time and it has been 
prescribed please complete the permissions to administer medicines form.  

• Once the form is completed the medicine should be handed over to Office staff 
(not your child).  

• Please do not put any medicines in your children’s bags. 

https://my.apps.lancashire.gov.uk/w/webpage/request?form=apply_for_free_school_meals_and_pupil_premium





